AMERICAN ASSOCIATION FOR PERSONAL PRIVACY

18 Ober Road, Princeton, New Jersey 08540

(609) 924-1950

From: Phyllis Nobbs, Executive Director. 23 Senting St., Dover, MJ. 07801.

To: Members of the Board of the American Association for Personal Privacy and Members of the National Committee for Sexual Civil Liberties.

The mid-year business meeting of the American Association for Personal Privacy and of the National Committee for Sexual Civil Liberties will convene in Charleston, South Carolina over the week-end of 5-7 November 1982. The meetings will be held at Day's Inn Motel, which is providing a meeting room for this purpose. The address is 260 Highway 17 Bypass, Mt. Pleasant, South Carolina, 29464. (Mt. Pleasant is a Charleston suburb and the motel is very convenient to downtown Charleston, which is a city of only about 80,000.) Lodging at the motel will be at \$25.00 per night single, \$30.00 double. Reservations should be made by those planning to attend directly to the motel, attention of the General Manager, Ms. Helen Fout. The telephone number is (803) 881-1800.

The motel has a restaurant, and, for those without car, taxi fares are reasonable. We are informed that there is bus service within a block of the establishment. Friday, 5 November, will be taken up with meeting local people and groups, followed by a reception that will be given us that evening. Hence arrival time, if at all possible, should be no later than Thursday evening 4 November. Members of the National Committee for Sexual Civil Liberties are invited to attend the meetings of the Board of the American Association and to participate in the discussions.

Those intending to travel by air are urged to make reservations immediately—they can always be cancelled later, if necessary, at no cost — in order to take advantage of any discount fares which may be available to those booking early.

Local arrangements and contacts with local organizations are being made through the kind assistance of Mr. Barry Kohn, sometime chairman of the Pennsylvania Council on Sexual Minorities, now a South Carolina resident. Those having special questions may wish to contact him. His address is 2523 Raven Drive, Sullivan's Island, South Carolina, 29482, phone (803) 883-9076.

Hope to see you in November.

Sincerely,

AW/pn

Arthur Warner